IMPORTANT ADVISORY FOR ALL CSD AFD BENEFICIARIES

CAUTION REGARDING PURCHASE OF AFD-l ITEMS IN VIEW OF GST SLAB
REVISIONS

Dear Beneficiaries,

Please be advised that the Government of India has recently revised the GST slab
rates applicable to several categories of AFD-| items. These revisions may affect the
final price of products available through the CSD AFD Portal.

In light of this development. All beneficiaries are requested to exercise caution
while placing any new demands.

Key Points to Note:-

« Revised GST rates are being updated in coordination with OEMs and dealers.

o Purchase Orders and Final Invoicing will reflect updated GST rates, which may
differ from older quotations received from Dealers, However, the Portal Rates shall
be considered as correct.

Your Cooperation is requested for the following:-

« Kindly verify the Final Price with the dealer before proceeding with payment.

« Monitor this portal regularly for official updates and revised price lists.

« Submit the LS Order (in case of Pre-GST slab revision) immediately to the dealer
before 18 Sep 2025 to avoid any complications in Dealer Invoicing.

« All LS orders placed under the current (old) GST slab rates must be
honored without delay.

« Beneficiaries are advised to ensure that the concerned dealer completes
invoicing strictly on or before 21 September 2025.

« Any pending LS orders not invoiced by the stipulated date will result in
administrative and financial implications following the GST slab revision
effective from 22 September 2025.

« Please coordinate with your dealers and complete all formalities well in
advance to avoid inconvenience.

« CSD authorities will not be responsible for any future compliance Issues /
Statutory Complexities in above matter, post 21 Sep 2025.

We appreciate your cooperation as we implement these necessary changes in line with
government directives.

- Jai Hind —-



